
Check out our 

Facebook page to 

see our learning in 

action!  

 

Our learning this half-term... – Year 3 

English Maths Wider Curriculum 

In English this half term we will be learning 

doing a novel study on the text The Iron Man. 

 

We will be learning about the following:  

 Features of a fiction text. 

 Language of a fiction text. 

 Choice of adventurous vocabulary to 

engage the reader.  

 Use of appropriate verb tenses.  
 

To support your child with this aspect of 

learning you could:  

● Share some fiction texts you may have 

at home. See if your child can identify 

any language features including 

adjectives, similes and onomatopoeia.  

● Create a fiction text together including 

adventurous word choices.   

In Maths this half term we will be covering the 

following skills:  

 Length and Measure 

 Multiplication and Division. 

 

 

To help your child with this aspect of learning you 

could:  

● Consolidate 2, 5, 10 and 3 times tables. 

● Learn the breadth of times tables with 

particular focus on 4 and 8. 

● Read time on analogue clocks both in 24 and 12 

hour clocks, including Roman Numerals. 

● Understand and compare different units of 

time e.g. leap year, decade, century etc. 

● Identify fractions in everyday life, talk about 

how they are used.  
 

 

Humanities 

In Humanities this half term, we will be learning about what makes 

Great Britain great. We will be improving our knowledge and 

understanding of the countries that make up the UK as well as our map 

skills.   

Science 

In Science this half term, our learning is focussed on Animals including 

Humans. We will learn about a balanced diet and the human skeleton. 

PE  

Outdoor PE – Football (Please remember suitable clothing for PE 

outdoors including Trainers and Shin pads) 

Indoor PE - Gymnastic 

Philosophy 

In Philosophy we will be learning about the teaching of the parables of 

Jesus and what they teach Christians.  

Computing 

Our learning in Computing this half term focuses developing our skills 

when using PowerPoint. We will be learning about the importance of 

copyright and importing sounds into our documents. 

Art and Design Technology 

We will be learning about Natural Materials and Healthy Snacks. 

Homework will continue to be set weekly (Friday) alongside reading, times tables and spellings. Please support your child with this and ensure 

homework books are back in school for marking on a Wednesday!  

Dates to remember 

 

Friday 7th February – Celebration of Work  

Friday 14th February – End of Half Term   


